
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER 
 

February 2023 

     Upcoming Events 
 February 3

rd
, 10

th
 & 24

th
 are 

Sabres Days! 

 February 10
th

 is Football Day! 

Dress you kiddo in their 

favorite NFL gear! They will be 

doing special football activities 

all day! 

 February 13
th

 is our 100
th

 day 

of School! We will be doing a 

bunch of fun activities! Look 

for more information in your 

child’s cubby as we get closer. 

 Tueaday February 14
th

 is our 

Valentine’s Day Ice Cream 

Social! There will be sign-up 

sheets outside. Individually 

wrapped treats can be 

brought in and sent home in 

Valentine’s Day bags if you 

wish. Each class will be given a 

classroom count if you wish to 

send in Valentine Cards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, 

Miss Lizzy at our Niagara Falls Boulevard location! 

Miss Lizzy is a great asset to our team and is 

always a helping hand when she is here! Miss Lizzy 

goes to school full time and comes to work at 

Bunny Bunch after she is done! She is a hard 

worker, and it shows! When she is here, she is 

always on her A Game! You can always count on 

Miss Lizzy to be here on time and ready to work 

hard! She is a team player when it comes to 

working out on the floor and always pulls her 

weight! She’s also very reliable and doesn’t call into 

work hardly ever! Miss Lizzy will always help clean 

or do favors for other teacher while she is here. 

She also has wonderful communication skills and 

always makes sure all the teachers have what 

they need! The children absolutely love Miss Lizzy! 

She is well versed in every room and when she 

comes into work in the afternoon the kids run up 

to hug and greet her! They get so happy to see 

her after they wake up from nap time and she is 

here! We are so lucky to have Miss Lizzy working 

with us! Congratulations Miss Lizzy, we love you!!! 

Notes From The 

Director… 

If you need a 

2021 payment 

statement for 

your taxes, 

please let the 

office know.  

Reminder: 

Tuition is 

always due the 

Friday before 

the week of 

attendance. 

Thank you! 

Please make 

sure that all 

special treats 

that are 

brought in are 

store bought & 

individually 

wrapped! 

There will be no 

UPK during the 

week of 

February 21st-

February 25th! 

 

Happy 

Valentine’s Day! 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to wish 

Ian a very happy 4th birthday! We 

would also like to wish Miss 

Samantha a very happy birthday! 

We hope you all have a wonderful 

day! 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” of the month. The 

lead teacher will make the choice. Certificates and prizes 

will be available to the children at the beginning of each 

month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and 

development, relating to others, and other STAR qualities! 

😊 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

 

INFANTS:  ryan r. 

TODDLERS:  lincoln m. 

PRE-K 3:  Ian g. 

PRE-K 4:  lincoln e. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

All About Love! 

     

The little ones will be focusing on making many fun crafts 

in the days leading up to Valentine’s Day and continuing on 

all throughout the month.  Some of the theme related 

crafts these little cuties will be doing are creating little 

love bugs, painting a heart with kool-aid, finger painting 

and sponge painting hearts. Many of the stories and songs 

that we will be reading and singing will also be about love, 

friendship and Valentine’s Day.  We will be working hard on 

some very special crafts for our families and will be 

sending home a cute little keepsake card for our parents!  

The babies will continue to develop their fine motor and 

gross motor skills with fun activities such as doing a heart 

hop, floor play, marching and stomping, tickle time and 

much more! What a fun and exciting month for our little 

love bugs in our Infant Room!                                                       

LOOK OUT FOR OUR INFANT 

BIRTHDAYS NEXT MONTH! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 February 10th is Football 

Day! Wear your favorite 

football gear!  

 February 14th is our Ice 

Cream Social! Look out for 

sign up sheets for our 

party! 

 February 3rd, 10th, & 24th 

are Buffalo Sabres Day! 

Wear your Sabres gear! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Infant Star of the 

Month, 

ryan!! 

INFANT 

NEWS February 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 
 Our Infant Room Star of the Month goes to the loveable Ryan! This little 

lovebug is growing and learning so much right before our eyes! Ryan has 

recently started crawling and he can’t be stopped! He has even mastered 

pulling herself up and standing-especially at the gate to greet everyone with a 

big smile! You can tell he loves to be active for how much he crawls around 

the room to explore! Ryan has the sweetest smile and is the happiest little guy 

and is sure to bring a smile to anyone’s face when they see him! You will often 

see him laughing when he is playing with his friends and teachers and 

especially when his big sister says goodbye to him in the mornings! His giggle is 

the sweetest! Ryan does a great job playing with everyone and loves to share. 

All of the other babies flock to him because he is so fun & kind! Ryan has 

grown so much since starting with us and we are excited to see what he 

learns to do next! Congratulation’s Ryan! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

February Fun!  

 

The themes for this month include: “5 Senses & My Body”, 

“Valentines and Hearts”, “Presidents Week”, and “Dental Health”. 

The toddlers will be doing many fun activities and crafts based 

around each theme. We start the month off exploring and 

learning all about the body and 5 senses. We will learn all about 

the fun things our bodies can do with our hands, nose, eyes and 

mouth. We will then begin focusing on Valentine’s Day! The 

children will be creating their own Valentine treat bags, heart 

crafts and valentine heart fish, all leading up to a fun Valentine’s 

Day Ice Cream social! ”Presidents Week” will have our toddler 

friends learning about of past and present presidents and all 

about the important role they have for our country. Then we end 

the month with “Dental Health”. This week we will learn the 

importance of taking extra good care of our teeth. This will 

definitely be a fun and exciting month for our toddlers! 

Look out for our toddler 

birthdys next month! 

  

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 February 10th is Football 

Day! Wear your favorite 

football gear! 

 February 14th is our 

Valentine’s Day Ice Cream 

Social! Look out for sign up 

sheets for our party! 

 February 3rd, 10th, & 24th 

are Buffalo Sabres Day! 

Wear your Sabres gear! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

lincoln!! 

TODDLER 

NEWS February 

 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 
 Lincoln is the Toddler Room star of the Month! Jaxon has been doing a 

great job in our Toddler Room and has really started to show his true personality. 

He participates in circle time, loves reading stories and sharing all that he knows 

with us. He has also completely mastered potty training & his teachers are so 

impressed! Lincoln comes to school each day with the biggest smile and is always 

ready to play and have fun. He enjoys playing with cars & trucks, playing with 

kitchen toys to play restaurant and especially playing with instruments. He has 

such a great imagination and he loves putting it to good use when playing and 

when he is making crafts. Lincoln is a very good friend who has a sweet and kind 

personality. He does a great job sharing toys and including everyone in anything he 

is doing. We are so proud of how much Lincoln has grown and learned so far this 

year and we can’t wait to see how well he does in our Pre-K 3 classroom soon! 

Congratulations Lincoln! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Flurry of Fun! 

 

With the snow falling and the cold wind blowing, a “Flurry 

of Fun” brings a new theme and the month of February to 

Pre-K 3.  As we celebrate Groundhog’s Day, 100th Day of 

School and president’s Day, the children will be doing 

special crafts to help them learn about these special 

holidays and events.  In addition, we will be working and 

preparing for Valentine’s Day and our Ice Cream social. . 

During the first week, “Community Helpers” are on our 

mind as we learn and talk about all the important roles 

people in the community take on. Our next week “Think 

Pink for Valentine’s Day”, the children will be busy making 

and counting hearts and preparing for our party at the end 

of the week! The next week we will be learning about “A 

healthy Me.” We will be providing many learning 

experiences that will teach the children how to make good 

food choices, how to stay healthy and how to grow big and 

strong. “My 5 Senses” will have the children learning and 

talking all about their bodies and the wonderful things 

they can do.  It’s sure to be a fun and busy month for these 

little ones! 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO samuel WHO 

TURNs 4 THIS MONTH!  

 

  

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 Febryary 10th is Football Day! Wear 

your favorite football gear!  

 February 14th is our Valentine’s Day 

Ice Cream Social! Look our for sign 

up sheets for our party! 

 February 3rd, 10th, & 24th are 

Buffalo Sabres Day! Wear your 

Sabres gear! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Pre-K 3 Star of the 

Month, 

ian!! 

PRE-K 3 

NEWS February 

 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 
 

 Ian is the Star of the Month for Pre-K 3! This sweet and loving little guy is doing a 

fantastic job in our Pre-K 3 room! Ian is such a smart boy who can recite the Pledge of 

Allegiance, knows his shapes, colors & can spell and write his name on his own! Some of 

Ian’s favorite activities at school are making crafts, building with blocks, reading books and 

playing with vehicles. Ian is the sweetest little girl. He does a great job playing with others 

and including his friends. Whenever Ian hears music she loves to dance around and be silly 

to make his friends and teachers laugh and have fun. Ian is a very creative boy who loves 

to use his imagination whenever possible. He takes pride in all of her crafts, drawings and 

anything else he creates. We are so proud of all of Ian’s accomplishments and we are so 

lucky to have him in our school. We can’t wait to see all he can do in our Pre-K 4 class next 

year! Congratulation’s Ian! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Taking Care of Me! 

 

In February we’re “Taking Care of Me,” as we talk about different 

things that we can do to stay healthy. This month is a busy one! 

With a visit from the local dentist, talking all about Groundhogs 

day, 100th day of school, Presidents day and even an Ice Cream 

Social for Valentine’s Day, our little ones will be kept on their 

toes wondering what will happen next! Our first week’s theme is 

“What Time Is It?” We hope the children will be asking that 

question when they come home.  We’ll be introducing how to tell 

time, what the hands on the clock stand for, and we’ll even make 

our own clock “Healthy Hearts” is the theme for the second 

week, where we’ll be discussing exercise, how the heart muscle 

works, and the importance of staying in tip-top shape. .  We will 

also be doing plenty of crafts, and activities to better explain the 

ways we can stay healthy. “Good Foods to Eat,” is how we will 

spend the third week of February. The children will learn the 

difference between sweet treats and healthy foods! “Smile, 

Dental Week!” We will be concentrating on keeping our teeth 

clean. And we finish out the month with “My Five Sense.” It is 

shaping up to be a great month! 

look out for our pre-k 4 birthdays next 

month!! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

 February 10th is Football Day! 

Wear your favorite football 

gear! 

 February 14th is our Valentine’s 

Day Ice Cream Social! Look out 

for sign up sheets for our 

party! 

 February 20th-24th there is no 

UPK! 

 February 3rd, 10th, & 24th  are 

Buffalo Sabres Day! Wear 

your Sabres gear! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRE-K 4 

NEWS February 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Star of 

the Month, 

lincoln!! 



Pre-K 4 Star of the Month! 

 

 Lincoln is our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month! This little cutie has adjusted so 

well to his classroom and is doing an incredible job! Lincoln has an excellent attitude 

towards learning, gives great effort and always does his work. He comes to 

school every day ready to learn and see what that day has in store for him. 

Lincoln is such a great example for others, whether it is during Circle Time, 

review, centers or lunch. We can always count on him! He is a very funny boy 

who is always making silly faces, doing goofy dances or telling stories to make his 

friends and teachers laugh. He is our little class clown! Lincoln has such a bright 

and happy personality and attitude through everything he does. His positivity is so 

contagious to everyone around him. With all the progress Lincoln has made this 

year we know he will be more than ready for Kindergarten in the fall. We are so 

proud of how well Lincoln is doing and can’t wait to see him continue to strive! 

Congratulations Lincoln! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 




